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The SEC Report is a thorough, careful, comprehensive analysis of the AOC operations prepared by well-
respected judges who were specially selected by the State's Chief Justice for this very task. The
committee's methodology is rational and reasonable and it appears the majority of the state's judges
agree with the recommendations of its report. The inescapable conclusion is that its recommendations
should be implemented immediately. A failure to so do would be incomprehensible and undoubtedly
would result in a loss of public confidence in our leadership and our collective judgment.



